
 Rev Utumau’u Pupulu, Samoan Presbyter 

021 842 883/utumauu.pupulu@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 

Parish Office 

75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 

PO Box 6133, Marion Square, Wellington 6141 

Office hours: Closed Monday, Tuesday to Thursday 

10am—3pm, Closed Friday  

Ph: 04 384 7695, E: secretary@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Services 

Sunday 30 January: 10am Service leader Simote Taungā 

Sunday 6 February: Combined Service leader Simote Taungā 

     UPCOMING ROSTERS: 

 

 Sunday 30 January 

Door Stewards: Don Gordon, Seine Samia 

Organist: Colin 

Morning Tea: Wendy Conwell 

Children’s Time: School holidays 

Readings: Melina 

Notices:  Hugh 

Flowers: Kula Bower 

Towels: Not required at this stage 

 

Sunday 6 February 

Door Stewards: Tongans 

Organist: Colin 

Morning Tea: Tongans 

Children’s Time: Not required 

Readings: Fijians/Samoans 

Notices:  Tongans 

Flowers: Kula Bower 

Towels: Not required at this stage 

Next Week’s Readings  
Jer 1: 4-10, Ps 71: 1-6,  
1 Cor 13: 1-13, Lk 4: 21-30 

Staff 
 

Carol Dale (Parish Manager) 

Ph: 027 249 8032 

Email: supportmanager@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
 

Sitiveni Pouvalu (Custodian) 

Ph: 027 724 9986 

Email: custodian@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Simote Taunga (Superintendent)  

Email: simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 
Parish Mobile Phone: 027 359 3933 

Meetings and Events Coming Up: 

 

Induction Service 

Sunday 6 February 7pm 

 

Finance & Resources Committee 

Thursday 10 February, 7pm - Chapel 

 

Parish Council 

Thursday 24 February, 7pm - Chapel 

 

Picnic 

Sunday 27 February  

at Shorland Park Island Bay  

More details to come 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

10am Congregation News 
Sunday 23 January 2022 



Induction Service  - Sunday 6 
February 7pm 
The induction service for our 
new 10am Presbyter Nicola 
Grundy and Parish 
Superintendent Rev Utumau’u 
will be at an evening service on 6 
February 2022. 
 
Church rosters 
Our congregation needs people 
who are willing and able to help 
with various rosters, such as 
flowers, welcoming and reading. If 
you are interested please let 
Murray in the office know at 
secretary@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Congregation Picnic 
Sunday 27 February - more 
details to come 
 
COVID-19 
Church members and other 
groups using church premises 
will need to provide a valid 
vaccine pass as a condition of 
building use. This may be verified. 
Please remember to keep 
yourself and everyone safe, 
always wear your mask when 
around others, keep at least 1m 
distance between you and those 
not in your bubble.  
 

Carpark Stickers 
The stickers for the New Year 
are available from Alan. You will 
need them by the end of 
January to avoid being towed. 
 
Fundraising Teatowels 
If you’re interested in buying a 
fundraising teatowel, please 
contact the office on 
secretary@wesleychurch.org.nz  
or leave a message on 04 384 
7695.  
$20 each. 

 Thank you for coming to our service! Please make sure you have our car pass on your 

dashboard. Visitor passes are available at the back of the hall.  

Bulletin Contribution 
If you have anything for the bulletin, 

please have it in to the office by  
12pm on Thursdays. 


